August Is Friendship Month! - Sign up your friends as WFWP members
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"Each friend represents a world in us, a world possibly not born until they arrive, and it is only by this
meeting that a new world is born." Anais Nin

Friends that have been there for us through thick and thin deserve to be recognized and thanked. As the
first Sunday in August is National Friendship Day and the third Sunday is Women's Friendship Day, take
some time this month to appreciate those people who have opened up new worlds in us.

It may come in the form of sending a card, calling them up, or reconnecting over a cup of coffee,
whatever way you feel is best. And why not share with your friends what you care about, and introduce
them to another world?

Through you, your friends have the privilege to join the thought-provoking and action-inducing world of
Women's Federation for World Peace, simply by submitting their email and signing them up as a friend!

Remember, we choose to be a force for good each and every day, when we decide to positively impact
those around us.
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